The Law Courts,
Hali fax, N. S.,
May 16th, 1946.

Thomas H. Raddall, Esg.,
Liverpool, N. S.

Dear Mr. Raddall,

I thenk you for your letter of
the 14th instant. I am making 2 note that you
will address the Nove Scotla Historical Soclety
some time of ter the first of the yesr 1947, and
I will try and put it far enough ahead in the year
that you will have a reasonably good road from
Liverpool to Halifax.

With kindest regerds, I am,

Yours sincerely,
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